
As a 35 resident of Northwest Austin, I strongly support District 10 starting North of 
2222 according to the September 28th map.  Northwest Austin has very different 
needs and concerns from the Brykerwoods, Tarrytown, and Rosedale communities, such 
as zoning issues, commuter traffic and possible wild fires.   
 
Please reconsider the currently proposed district boundary and allow Northwest 
Austin to have representation that is truly representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard Edwards 
 


